
We would like to 
say a HUGE thank 
you to......                                                      

Joseph Lormor 

..for donating a 
beautiful knitted 
Nativity scene to 
the Nursery. The 
children will      
thoroughly enjoy 
playing with this 
lovely resource.                  

Attendance   
We place a strong 
emphasis on good 
attendance even 
though nursery is 
non-statutory. We 
ask that you make 
every effort to get 
your child to     
nursery on time. 
This gives children 
an excellent start to 
their  education and       

prepares them well 
for the next phase 
of their education at 
primary school. 
We would also         

appreciate it  if we 

could be  informed 

of any illness or 

holiday that you 

may be taken to 

keep our records up 

to date. 

A visit from Brendan the music man... 

Brendan has been visiting our Nursery, two      

sessions every week, working with the 2-3 room. 

He has being singing songs and  playing            

instruments with us.  You can see more pictures 

in the book in the entrance hall. 

Have you still got      

Christmas shopping to do?  

Are you working over the 

Christmas period? 

Why not book your child 

in for an extra session or 

two? 

This is available for all 

children up to the age of 

five even if they don’t    

normally attend our    

Nursery. 

Please let your family and 

friends know about this 

additional  service . 

Book in by 28th November 

to avoid disappointment ! 

Childcare  
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There are lots of things happening at Nursery over the next few weeks, so here 

are a few key dates for your diary: 

 Parent consultations  - week beginning 1st December. Please 

sign up  on the sheets in the cloakroom with your child’s Key 

Worker. 

 Photographs with Santa—Monday 1st December 

 Christmas Fair –Saturday 13th December 2014- 10am onwards 

 Church Performance—Tuesday 16th December 2014 at 11 am 

 Under 2’s Christmas  Party—Wednesday 17th December 2014 

 Over 2’s Christmas  Party—Thursday 18th December 2014 

More information available in the cloakroom. 

Thank you!!! 

Thank you for your   

contribution of £1 per 

week towards our school 

fund.                     

Thanks to everyone who 

brings fruit into nursery 

every day. 



 

PARKING 
Please can we ask parents to 

be considerate when they are 

parking their car to drop       

children off at nursery. We 

have had a number of        res-

idents complaining that they 

can’t get in and out of the 

street. Thank you                                              

 

Reminders 

 Christmas Fair    

Page 2 Hetton-Le-Hole Nursery School Newsletter 

Christmas Cards 

There will be a chance  to buy a       

personalised Christmas card  or two 

with  a photograph of your child and 

Santa. 

Santa will be visiting Nursery on 

Monday 1st December. 

If your child does not attend on a 

Monday there will be a list of time 

slots up in the cloakroom... So sign up 

there. 

 The first day back    

after the Christmas 

holidays is  Tuesday 

6th January 2015. 

 

Thank you to all those who donated. We had a 

fabulous day, all of the staff and children     

thoroughly enjoyed being heroes!! 

We managed to raise 

£69.98 for an excellent cause.  

 

This year we are holding a Christmas Fair on                                              

 Saturday 13th December 2014. 

There will be lots of stalls selling Christmas gifts from holly wreaths to Christmas 

cards. 

There is also a cafe which will be selling tea, coffee and cakes. 

A special person may even be putting in an appearance.... 

If you know of anyone who would like to have a stall please contact the Nursery 

Please invite all of your family and friends –All welcome! 

Please hand any     

Childcare fees to the    

office before 11:30am on 

a Tuesday.  


